
 

Post Event Report 

Name of the event:  Tekrion 

Date of the event: 25th January 2023 

Location of event: CC Lab 

Time:2.00 p.m. to 5.00 a.m. 

Sponsoring Organization: VPPCOE&VA 

Event Summary: 

Tekrion event was organized on 25th January 2023 by team ITSA, IT Department under the 

guidance of Dr. Pradip Mane, HOD of IT Department. There were 3 rounds in total in the 

event which were based on programming language such as C Programming, Java and Python. 

The first round was composed of  codes where participated teams had to predict the output of 

the code without running it on the compiler. Next round was debugging round where 

debugging skills of students were analysed on the basis of the program given to every group. 

Last round was blind coding, where students were provided with two codes of there preferred 

language and later on they had to write the program based on the same logic of the codes 

provided to them. 

We received a magnificent number of participation in this event. As this event enhances 

students’ basic programming language concepts. 21 teams with total 52 students 

participated in the  event. However, on the day of event 50 participants had participated in 

1st round of the event and after 1st round of the event,10 groups (20 students) were eligible 

for 2nd round  and 5 groups(10 students) were eligible for the final round. Students of all 

departments had participated in this event. Participation in this event was  commendable. 

Winning team was from SE IT of participants Tanmayi Nandurkar & Ranjan Padhy, while 

the runners up team was from TE COMPS with the participants Anuraj Maurya & Mrunal 

Kotian. At the end of the event, all the faculty members were present in CC Lab to 

congratulate the winners. Dr. Alam N. Shaikh, our campus director awarded the winning and 

runner up team with the cash prize and the certificates. He further praised the ITSA team 

members that they had arranged this event in a very good way. He also explained the 

importance of research to the students present there. He also stated that event like Tekrion 

should be arranged frequently as such type of events promote the technical knowledge, skills 

and the logic building of the students.  



    

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


